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Oregonians are opposed to the trophy hunting of cougars, including with the use of 

hounds. Cougars are Oregon wildlife and they deserve to live out their lives, free and 

unharmed by humans. The use of hounds is inhumane, cruel, and barbaric and the 

killing of cougars in such a horrific manner needs to stop NOW!  

 


